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Dear Camden Council planning department

Please consider my Objection to the
planning application 2024/3019/P

Coal Drops Yard, Kings Cross London N1C4DQ
My objection

Camden and Kings Cross have created a world class reknowned and highly respected development at Coals Drop
Yard - it is truly a world class renovation and design by Heatherwick architects - it’s stunning and is the envy of the
world - | live adjacent in the Gasholders building an equally inspired renovation project

| truly believe the new planning application to build extra pavilions in the square is a terrible application This will
damage the development and have an adverse effect on the listed building and conservation area

The stunning layout and density will be completely ruined

The current design and award winning globally respected appearance will be ruined by the proposed new additions
with the temporary nature of the proposed pavilion structures and additional unnecessary shops .The proposed new
architecture and materials will be to the detriment to the area and the beauty of the preserved architecture of Coal
Dops Yard.

Please oppose this planning application.
Thank you

Sean Perkins

10-27 Gasholders

1 Lewis Cubitt Square
London

N1CABW



